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Quick Look: 

• BACES—reminders on 

looking after your 

mental health 

• Transition 

• Ready for secondary 

school? 

• Childline contact 

Looking after your mental health is so important , especially when 

you are out of your usual school routines.  Positive mental health  

comes from looking after your body, mind and spirit. And keeping 

connections to other human beings. Use BACES to think about all 

the different ways of looking after your wellbeing. 



Transition 

Today is transition day where you will meet your new teacher and find out your new class name. 

For some children, this is really exciting and they can’t wait to be a year older and wiser and experience getting to 

know a new teacher.  For others, however, this can feel a little bit scary or overwhelming,  

Remember that you have been in this position a few times before—you most probably felt the same last year! It can 

take a while to feel confident to chat to a new adult and to feel like you can approach them.  Sometimes older children 

might tell you things about some of the teachers like ‘Oh he is really strict!’ Every child has a different experience and 

relationship with the different adults in the school and you should never presume that your experience will be the 

same as someone else’s.   

When you meet your new teacher, be open and positive.  Get to know them and ensure you talk to them about how you 

feel.  Remember also that it takes a while to get used to big changes.  

If you need to talk about how it went—please come and find Debi or any adult you trust and feel comfortable with. 

Remember you are never alone and can talk to 

Childline whenever you need to 0800 11 11 

https://www.annafreud.org/resources/schools-and-colleges/

moving-up-the-transition-to-secondary-school/ 

Staying Safe online during the summer 

First think about keeping a healthy balance be-

tween getting outside , doing creative things and 

playing on the computer.  

• Never post your address or phone number 

online 

• Don’t meet anyone you’ve talked to online if 

you do not already know them in person 

• Don’t send photos of yourself or anyone else 

unclothed—this is against the law and is a very 

serious crime 

• Don’t look at anything you are not comforta-

ble with and if you see something accidentally 

that concerns you tell a trusted adult 

• Don’t type anyone’s bankcard details into the 

computer without the owner’s permission 

• Don’t engage in chat room discussions with 

people you do not know 

https://youtu.be/thnoUraeoGs
https://www.annafreud.org/resources/schools-and-colleges/moving-up-the-transition-to-secondary-school/
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